
 

 

CHESS CLUB 

BEGINNERS AND PLAYERS WELCOME 
YEAR 3 TO YEAR 6 

  
I am so happy to say that chess club is returning in September.  It has been a long time since we 
had to finish and I can’t wait to get started.  The first club will be on WEDNESDAY 22ND 
September 2021.  Please note in your diary that the last club will be on 1st December 2021.   The 
club will start at 3.30 and finish at 4.30 pm.  If your child was in the club when we had to finish 
abruptly in March 2020 he/she will be given a place, then places will be given on a first come 
basis.  Payment and form must be returned to the School Office no later than 16th September.            

WHY PLAY CHESS?  YES IT IS FUN BUT YOU ALSO: 

 
 Analyse problems and evaluate options    

 Improve concentration and visualization 

 Use intuition and learned knowledge 

 Learn resilience in defeat 

 Understand that decisions have consequences 

 Win prizes 

 

Beginners learn from scratch how to play and those who can play enhance the skills they already have as 

we learn various tactics in club.  There shall be tournaments within the club, with prizes for 1st, 2nd and 

3rd place up for grabs in different tournaments for various age groups and ability.   

 

How to Join Us 10 sessions will be held, costing £50.  To secure a place please complete the form 

below and send this, along with payment, to the school office by Thursday 16th September.  My contact 

number is 07989156996 for any queries.  Please inform me if your child is going to be absent for any 

reason before club begins. ANY HEALTH ISSUES PLEASE DETAIL OVERLEAF. 

____________________________________________________________________ 

CHESS CLUB – WALLACE FIELD 

 
I would like my child to attend chess training and enclose payment of £50 cheque or cash (cheque payable to Miss 

D Casey).   PLEASE DO NOT WRITE ANYTHING ON BACK OF CHEQUE 

Please put the date on the envelope that you leave payment at the school office.    
 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………Year (Sept 21): …… 
 

Mobile: ……………………………………Beginner / Intermediate   (please circle) 
 

My child will be walking home alone after October half term/collected from front of school at 4.30pm 

(please circle) 

 
Your details will be kept securely for the term of the chess club and carefully disposed of if your child is not returning.  Your phone no. will 

only be used to contact you in emergencies and will not be passed to a third party.  The weekly register will be kept securely for 6 years for 

HMRC purposes, at which time it will be carefully disposed of.  Should chess club have to be stopped due to lockdown or 

year bubbles re-introduced and there is no possibility of making the club up before end of term, I will 

contact you to offer a reimbursement for the clubs that are unable to take place. 



 

 

 
 


